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Chatham County Police Department Postpones Community Meeting Scheduled for 
Tonight Due to Potential Severe Weather 

  
Chatham County, GA (March 4, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is 
postponing the Community Meeting scheduled to take place tonight at Islands High School 
due to the potential for severe weather. 
  
Chatham County is currently under a tornado watch until 6 p.m. this evening. In the 
interest of the safety of our citizens, and to ensure that as many people as possible have the 
opportunity to attend the meeting, we will re-schedule for another date and time. Details 
will be sent to the media and posted on social media as soon as a new date and time is 
determined. 
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Contact: 
Betsy Nolen 
Public Information Officer 
Chatham County Police Department 
Cell: (912) 675-2949 
Email: bnolen@chathamcounty.org 
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